
 

 

  

 Dear Parent/Carer. 

Young Voices Concert  

 

We are excited to announce that Year 5 and Year 6 have the opportunity to take part in the world’s 

largest choir concert on Tuesday 20th February 2024 at Sheffield Arena, where they will perform 

alongside 5,000-8,000 other children as a single choir! 

 

Being a part of Young Voices provides your child with the opportunity to perform in some of the world’s 

greatest arenas alongside incredible artists. To achieve this with all their school friends around them for 

support, it helps their self-belief, self-motivation, confidence, and ability to communicate as part of a team 

– which is invaluable! 

 

We will leave school in the afternoon at 12.30pm, after dinner, so the children will need a packed lunch 

for their tea and some snacks to keep them going. The concert starts at 7pm and ends at 9pm. A coach 

has been booked to return the children to school after the concert and the approximate collection time 

from school will be 10-10.15pm. Unfortunately it will not be possible for you to collect your child from 

the Arena due to safeguarding. 

 

If your child would like to attend please complete the form on Parent Pay to give your child permission 

to attend this event and secure their place by Thursday 28th September.  
 

In order for this visit to go ahead, we require a non- refundable deposit of £11 to pay for the coach  , 
payable on our Parent Pay system.  
 

Ticket and T-shirt Orders  

 
Children have the opportunity to purchase a Young Voices T-shirt Bundle – this consist of an YV t-shirt 

and YV torch. Children do not have to have a Young Voices t-shirt, they can choose to wear a plain white 

t-shirt to the event. 

 



 

 

  

 

 
 
Audience Tickets 

 

Parents and carers have the opportunity to come and watch (and take part in!) this fantastic event.  

Audience tickets are priced at £23.00 each. 

 

Both tickets and t-shirts can be ordered through our ParentPay System. 
 

The deadline for your orders is Thursday 28th September. No late orders will be accepted.  

 

If your child would like to attend please complete the form on Parent Pay to give your child permission 

to attend this event and secure their place by Thursday 28th September. Please be aware that by giving 

permission for your child to attend the concert you are also giving Young Voices permission to 

photograph, film and record video and audio.  

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Miss Ward 

Year 6 Class Teacher 

 


